
My name is Behzad Aziz and i am an unemployed Home Sustainability Assessor.When
the government announced the Green Loan Program i thought that it was a good
opportunity to work as a home assessor. I did the course and got the certification of being
a certified home assessor.Then i sent my contract to DEWHA and suddenly everything
just closed down by the government, instead of realising that the people have invested
their money and time on it.The government should revise the Green Loan Program and
allow the contract to the assessors and if not then we all who are not awarded the contract
by the DEWHA should be compensated.
Thank You,
Regards,
Behzad Aziz
 
 


